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2025 Officers:

Sylvia Crawfor and Leesa Duby : Co-Presidents

Kara Barlett: 1st VP, Programs

Trudie Byers: 2nd VP, Newsletter

Erin Taylor: 3rd VP, Workshops

Pam Jenkins: Secretary

Kirsten Kakolewsk:i Treasurer

Barrie Mason: Scholarship Chairperson

Meeting Agenda: January 9, 2025

9:30 a.m. Coffee & Set Up
10:00 Program
11:00 Treats
11:15 Business Meeting Call to Order

President’s Message:

Happy New Year to all our members and
may 2025 be a creative one! Looking
forward to working together and continuing
the exciting journey our guild has been on
for the past 70 years!

Leesa and Sylvia

January Program: Janet Meddings will lead
us through a design exercise to help with color
choice in any project including art-making in
any medium as well as fiber art techniques,
interior decorating endeavors, paint color
selection and more. Please bring the following
supplies:

2-3 magazines that can be cut and torn
apart

3 sheets paper 8.5 x 11

Scissors

glue stick

Community Outreach:

We are in search of donations of embroidery
hoops that are not super large nor super small
and for clean yarn and roving of any fiber for a
community outreach program Kirsten and
Lynette are leading at St Paul's Methodist
Church on Jan 27, 2025. This Church group will
be donating some money to our Guild for our
services and the supplies we use. Please bring
any hoops or yarns that you would be willing to
donate to our January meeting. Thank you

Project Linus:



I know I’ve been encouraging
everyone to join in with our service project, and
thought it was time to put my money where my
mouth is. Weaving this blanket took hardly no
time, and it was really fun. Plus, I felt good
about myself when I imagined a baby wrapped
up in its soft cuddliness.

Creative Hand 2025

We ask all interested persons - past, present, and
future - to join us for a discussion about Creative
Hand. We want to hear suggestions and have
discussions about potential changes and ideas to
make the annual show and sale bigger and better
year after year. Please mark your calendars and
plan to join us on Sunday, February 2nd from
2pm - 3:30pm in the Carmack Community
Room at the Johnson County Central Resource
Library in Overland Park. Reach out to Karen
Ecton at karen.ecton@gmail.com if you have
any questions.

For Sale:

Lois Herr

Email: Studio91.weave@gmail.com

Phone: 785-817-8040

Description: Drum carder, this is used with no
brand name stamped on it. It was purchased,
used, a number of years ago. It works well, but I
no longer use it enough to justify keeping it.

Approx. age and condition: 20+ years old, good
condition; Pick up between Lawrence and
Topeka or I can meet you in either town..

Price: $75


